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28th February 2018 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
Friends of Excalibur are holding a non-uniform day on Monday 19th March. 
 
All children are invited to come into school in their own clothes on this date, and the "fee" will be 
an Easter themed chocolate treat. 
 
The chocolate treats that are collected will be used as prizes and incentives for the Easter Trail 
that is being held on Saturday 24th March on the Merelake way (12-3pm). 
 
The trail is open to the public and is not just for children of Excalibur school. So please feel free to 
get a ticket for family and friends to join you. It is one ticket per child £2.50 per ticket. 
 
The trail is suitable for children age 1+ with clues set for a varied age range, so please do get 
involved in the fun. 
 
Please purchase tickets for the trail from school reception or via Parentmail. 
 
A raffle will be held on the day. 
 
We hope that you will all enjoy the trail. 
 
Yours Sincerely,  
 
Friends of Excalibur 
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